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I support maintaining current service levels. Without adequate staff Oregon will have 

no data in order to make the necessary decisions of how our water resources will be 

used. This has been the problem for many years, do not make it worse. I support the 

Governor's request for additional funds to provide a one-time investment of $100,000 

for IT to track water use  through the reporting system, and  also a one-time 

investment of $4.36 million to assist with the necessary legal work.  

 

 


